

THE VICE PRESIDENT WASHINGTON

December 7, 1977

RECEIVED

DEC 14

Mr. William C. Norris Chairman of the Board Control Data Corporation 8100 34th Avenue South Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Bill:

I want to offer my sincere congratulations on your selection as a member of the advisory committee for the White House Conference on Balanced National Growth and Economic Development.

The conference will deal with some of the most important questions facing this country, and I know you will provide your usual fine contribution combining sound business judgment and a healthy perspective on the economy as a whole.

The President and I appreciate your willingness to serve on this committee, and I look forward to seeing you in connection with the conference.

Warmest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Walter F. Mondale